
 
 

 
 
 
 

2540 Junction Ave. 
         San Jose, California 

95134-1902 
 
 

Attn:  Reviewing Engineering 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR InterReach Fusion Remote Unit FSN-809019-1 and 

FCC ID No. NOOFSN-809019-1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459.  We 

have requested that the list the items below, required to be submitted with this application be 

withheld from public review.  

ALL schematics accompanying this submission: 
 
Block Diagrams, Internal Frequencies Document, and Operation Document 
 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to 

the public. The public disclosure of these matters might be harmful to the Applicant and provide 

unjustified benefits to its competitors.  Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

08-15-06 

Tom Macall 
Mechanical Engineer 
Tel: 408-952-2472 
Email: tmacall@lgcwireless.com 


